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ATTENTION OF

" Office of the Directorate CERTIFIED MAIL

Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. William Logan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Logan:

~ Fort Stewart is pleased to submit the First Annual
Monitoring Only Report for former underground storage tanks
(USTs) #2 and #3, Building 1840, Facility Identificaticn Number
9-089065, Fort Stewart, Georgia. This report documents the
semi-annual monitoring conducted in January and June of 2000, in
accordance with the Corrective Action Plan-Part B that was
submitted to GA EPD, USTMP in August 1999 and approved in
correspondence dated January 25, 2000 {(Logan to Perez).

Fort Stewart recommends that semiannual monltorlng at thlS
glte be discontinued. The maximum detected benzene.
concentration in June 2000 was 0.92J ug/L, which is less than
the site specific ACL and the fate and transport modeling
predicted maximum concentration. Additionally, the site scored
a 0 on the Site Ranking Form based on the June 2000 sampling
event (see Appendix IV).. Therefore, Fort Stewart respectfully
requests this site be granted a "No Further Action Reguired"
{NFAR) status

If you have any questions or comments regarding the
referenced report, please contact Ms. Melanie Little or
Ms. Tressa Rutland, Directorate of Public Works, Environmental
Branch, at (405) 364-8461 or (912) 767-791%, respectively.

Sincerely,

/m{‘; Sta%
Ty

Colonel, U.S.
.Director, Public Works

Enclosure




